
LSBA/LCLCE 2013 President's Award 
Outstanding Civics Teacher  
The Louisiana Center for Law and Civic Education partners with the Louisiana State Bar Association, and sponsors 
an education award to the teacher or teacher(s) that promote the practical understanding of, and respect for, the law 
in the classroom.  

 

 
 

The 2013 President ‘s Award recipient is Mitzi Murray of West Monroe High School. She was honored at a reception 
held at the MidYear Meeting of the Louisiana State Bar Association. Louisiana Supreme Court Justice Marcus Clark 
presented the award. Present were LCLCE board members  Judge Wendell Manning, 4th JDC and State 
Representative Frank Hoffmann, Louisiana House District 15.  From left, Judge Manning, Mitzi Murray, Justice Clark 
and Rep. Hoffmann. 

 

 


